
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 17th March 2023 

Dear Families 

Last weekend, myself and Miss Amor got to watch our fantastic 

school choir perform with WASMA at the Hexagon theatre in 

Reading.  The show was absolutely brilliant - focused on key 

moments in the life of Queen Elizabeth II with the songs that marked 

the decades.  Well done to our choir, and to Mrs Haden and Mrs Shaw 

for helping the children to rehearse. 

We have had a really exciting Science Week this week.  Thank you 

to all the parents who came in and talked about your jobs in the 

science field.  The children (and staff) found it so fascinating.  I am 

sure you have really inspired many of our children to consider 

becoming future scientists.  Thank you to Miss Parry for organising 

the week. 

Our netball team did us proud, winning their home game against 

another school - well done to them and Mr Bell. 

The PTA 'nearest and dearest' event went very well - thank you to 

Mrs Barker and all the PTA volunteers who helped. 

Thank you to everyone for supporting Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

today. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Respect  



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

 

 

• Tues 21st March – Year 1 Local Walk 

• Thurs 23rd March – Jewish Passover assembly 

• Fri 24th March – 9am – Prospective Parent Tour 

• Tues 28th March – Year 1 Trip to the zoo 

• Wed 29th March – LKS2 production to Parents 

• Thurs 30th March – Year 2 Heritage Workshop 

• Fri 31st March – Last day of Spring term – Attendance medals – School 

closing at 2pm.  

• Fri 31st March – Nursery Closure 

• Mon 17th April – Children return 

• Mon 17th April – Nursery Closure 

• Wed 19th April – Vaisakhi Assembly 

• Fri 28th April – 9am – Prospective Parent Tour 

• Mon 1st May – Bank Holiday 

• Fri 3rd May – Eid Assembly 

 

Beaver – Charlotte + Ella-Mae 

Rabbit – Vincent 

Otters – Babri 

Grey Wolf – Thomas + Zac N 

 

Due to KS2 attending a Live 

Science Lesson, Awards have not 

been given for KS2 this week. 

 

Beaver – Eesha 

Rabbit – Oviya 

Otters – Mollie 

Grey Wolf – Freya 

 

 

Due to KS2 attending a Live 

Science Lesson, Awards have not 

been given for KS2 this week. 

 



 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit 

the school gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

Road Safety 

Can we please remind parents and carers to be considerate 

when dropping off and picking up from school. There have 

been some near misses on the road outside so we all need 

to be vigilant at all times.  The safety of our children must be 

everyone’s priority. 

Thank you 

Thank you to all our families who have supported in our Book Fair. 

We sold a total of £1172.20 of books, and have earned £703.32 rewards to spend at 

scholastic on books for our classrooms and curriculum. 

It was wonderful to see such enthusiasm for reading and books. 

 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  Year 3/4 Jungle Book Production 

Don’t forget to reserve your tickets (2 per family) 

by logging on to you Tucasi account. 

Summer Term Clubs 

A letter has been sent home regarding Summer 

Term Clubs. Please use the link in the letter to 

request your child’s extra-curricular clubs for next 

term by Friday 17th March 

Nursery Closure 

Friday 31st March* + Monday 17th April* 

*To prepare for our summer intake 

Outstanding Balance Due - 10th April 

Please ensure your final balance for Osmington 

Bay is paid in FULL by the deadline. 

Thank you for everyone who dressed in red 

for Comic Relief! 

We made a whopping  

£278.72! 

Thank you 



 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 87.57% 

Brown Bear –92.59%  

Beaver – 100% Winners 

Rabbit –92.4%  

Otter –97.1%  

Grey Wolf –96.97%  

Red Squirrel –96.43%  

Dormouse –95.4%  

Fox – 92.31% 

Wolverine –95.56%  

Hedgehog –93.49%  

Pine Marten – 97.7%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Lates 

Please ensure your 

children arrive to school 

on time. It can be very 

disruptive to the child 

and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 


